
  BUSTED - LEAKED EMAILS  

 PROVE YOUR JOBS AND

OVERTIME ARE AT RISK

IF STARTRACK IS WILLING TO UNDERMINE
YOUR CONDITIONS NOW, HOW WILL WE
STOP THEM WITHOUT PROTECTIONS IN

THE NEW AGREEMENT?   

StarTrack notified APS this
year that they wanted us to
revert back to award
conditions for all sites,
rather than their EBA.

LEAKED EMAIL FROM

LABOUR HIRE AGENCY

A leaked email proves StarTrack is directing its Outside Hire agencies to pay its workers
under cheap Award conditions, rather than ensure they are paid the same conditions and
wages as StarTrack workers. Doing this means it would be cheaper and easier for
StarTrack to use Outside Hire, a direct threat to StarTrack workers’ jobs and overtime.
 
The TWU is now investigating the leaked email below between an Outside Hire company
and one of our members and it speaks for itself.


